

27 December 2021

Karen O'Hern Dana Middle School 1775 Chatsworth Blvd. San Diego, CA 92107

Dear Karen,

On behalf of The Jacobs & Cushman San Diego Food Bank, but more importantly those we serve, I want to thank you and the rest of your supporters at Dana Middle School for hosting your food drive event with us! To this date, your food drive has brought in a total of **1,054 pounds** of food that will allow us to provide **1,075 meals** to those in need. That is a wonderful impact! Please share our gratitude with all who were involved.

More than 1 in 7 people in San Diego County face the threat of hunger every day. With the addition of the North County Food Bank, we now provide emergency food to 600,000 children and families, active duty military, and fixed income seniors living in poverty every month. You make it possible for them to bridge the gap between their limited income and their dinner table.

Your continued support is vital to our success and we deeply appreciate it. Thank you again for making a difference through this food drive.

Warm regards,

Vanessa Ruiz

Vice President of Operations

The Jacobs & Cushman San Diego Food Bank

P.S. Your support for the Food Bank is helping to provide emergency food for vulnerable populations impacted by COVID-19. For more information about our response to COVID-19, visit: SanDiegoFoodBank.org/Response

